
  

Announcement from 

Brentwood Homeowners Association, Inc. 
 

   

With Independence Day right around the corner, 

we will all be celebrating the birth of our nation 

with family, friends, and fun.  This year the 

Association would like to provide residents with a 

friendly reminder about fireworks.  The only legal 

fireworks in the State of Maryland are ground 

based.  All fireworks that shoot into the air are 

illegal.  Homeowners that observe any individual 

shooting off illegal fireworks are urged to contact 

the Charles County Sheriff Department's non-emergency number at (301) 

932-7777.   

  

Additionally, Charles County has a noise ordinance that goes into effect at 

10:00pm.  We ask that all residents be mindful of this ordinance while they 

celebrate into the evening. 

  

We hope you have a safe Independence Day weekend! 

  
  

 

  


